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October 20, 204 

 
To: The Chicago USA Mission Center Conference 

 
RE: Counselors to the Mission Center President and Financial Officer 

Dear Brothers and Sisters: 

As counselors to the Mission Center President and Financial Officer are vital to the 
smooth running of any mission center, and provide for a much needed balance in leadership 
giftedness, I respectfully submit the following names for a sustaining vote of the conference 
to continue as my counselors for the upcoming year: 

 
For the MC President: 
Marketer Ash 
Sheryl Sawyers 

 
For the MC Financial Officer: 
Jude Vickery 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
Blake J. Smith 
Mission Center President/Financial Officer 
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